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Nomination for the Chairperson of the LoD-8
(Common Module)

In my capacity as the Hellenic Army Academy's (HAA) Superintendent, I have a distinct
honor and sincere pleasure of nominating Associate Professor Dr. Nikolaos V. Karadimas as the
Chairman of the Line of Development (LoD) 8 “Common Module”.

Professor IKaradimas has been an exemplaty academic, and T have had the honor of
cooperating with him, thus developing immense respect for his capabilities, professionalism, and
passion for his work. His dedication and commitment to the Academy's strategic objectives and
initiatives have been invaluable thus far.

In addition to that, allow me to inform you that Dr Karadimas is a fervent proponent
EMILYO Initiative and has acted as a strong opinion leader in actively promoting our Academy’s
key role in the “International Semester” project; consequently, being greatly responsible for a
significant number of Greek Cadets patticipating in that extremely developmental expetience over
the years.

As the LoD 4 “IT Platform” Chairman, he outstandingly fulfilled his duties, and as the
Academic Coordinator of the Hellenic Army Academy and he has played a significant and crucial
role in managing the academic facet of the Erasmus+ Program, since 2015.

Concluding, allow me to restate my solemn conviction that, Dr Karadimas possesses all the
requisite qualifications, knowledge, and skills for the role of LoD 8 Chairman. He is a highly
successful teacher and acknowledged academic committed to delivering stellar results in every
endeavor he undertakes. His fresh and informed perspective will undoubtedly prove an asset to
the LoD 8 Project. I thus strongly recommend Dt Karadimas as the ideal candidate for the position
of LoD 8 Chairman without any reservations.

Very Respe
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